
 

 

Town of Ashby, Massachusetts 

 

  

Finance Committee Meeting           June 12, 2018 

Present: Kevin Stetson (Chair), Kathy Panagiotes, Sharon Stetson 

Guest: Highway Superintendent Steve Beauregard, PD Chief Alden     

Public:  Lil Whitney 

Start: usually 7:30 tonight 8:20...awaiting quorum   

 

Discussion: 

*Steve will encumber $16, 000 for use in coming fiscal year. 

Requested 4 Year End Transfers: 

 From Superintendent Salary to Department Wages.                        14,732.58 

 From Building Maintenance to Department Wages                           2,000.00 

 From Building Repair to Department Wages    2,000.00 

 From Road Materials to Department Wages    2,179.10 

           ACCEPTED  

*Requested YET 

 From Town Electric Service to EMS/ALS Contract Services.           9,800.00 

           ACCEPTED 

Highway Super suggests needing a capital plan for  trucks.  Department vehicles are decaying; 

perhaps leasing may be a solution.      

 

Adjourned 9:25 pm    Next Meeting: June 26 

Kathy Panagiotes 

Secretary 

 


